Request for Road Maintenance Quote
City of Federal Dam 
Cass County


[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Federal Dam Council is requesting a quote for road maintenance. The maintenance is needed on .5 mile of road on 16th Avenue located within the City of Federal Dam. Please quote by hourly rate and time table to complete work. Also, a proof of liability and workmen’s compensation insurance is required. 
The road maintenance to include but not limited to grading, ditch maintenance, culvert maintenance, spreading gravel upon roadway. 
If you have any questions about submitting a quote, please call or email Martha Lavrenz-Johnson- City Clerk-Treasurer at office # 218-654-3046 or cityoffederaldam@gmail.com. 
The council reserves the right to reject any and all quotes. All quotes must be be received by the Clerk-Treasurer on or before May 13, 2018 and will be reviewed on May 14, 2018 at our monthly City Council meeting at 5:30P.M. 
All interested persons can mail their quotes to:
City of Federal Dam 
222 Main Street
City of Federal Dam, MN 56641
